
                                                            NOTICE  

  

  

To:         Sheila Anson, Washington Town Clerk  

               Washington Zoning Commission  

  

From:     Tammy Rill, Washington Land Use Clerk  

  

Re: Cancellation of the Monday, April 27, 2020 Washington Zoning Meeting  

  

You are hereby notified that the previously scheduled Washington Zoning Commission’s Regular 

Meeting on April 27, 2020 at 7:30pm, has been CANCELLED. 

  

 

  

  

Dated: April 20, 2020  

  

By:__Tammy Rill___________________  

     Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk  

  

     


